
June 8, 2007

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations 

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-07-0083 - PROPOSED
AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE COMMONWEALTH OF
PENNSYLVANIA AND THE COMMISSION PURSUANT TO
SECTION 274 OF THE ATOMIC ENERGY ACT OF 1954, AS
AMENDED

The Commission has approved the proposed Agreement between the Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania and the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and publication of the Federal Register
notice once a week for four consecutive weeks.
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